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                                            Prosper is a place where everyone matters. 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The December 8, 2022, Regular Meeting of the Parks & Recreation Board 
has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Parks & Recreation Board will be held on Thursday, 
January 12, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., in Prosper Town Hall Council Chambers. 

 
 
__________________________________    ____________________ 
Michelle Lewis Sirianni, Town Secretary                            Date Notice Removed 
     
          

 

 


